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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz CA 95060

Subject: Deferral of a Report Back on Design Review Issues

Members of the Board:

On March 23, 1999, your Board considered a report from the Planning Department on additional
submittal requirements for projects subject to the County’s Design Review ordinance. Your Board
also directed this department to return with an ordinance to codify the specified changes. The
department has made substantial progress in the development of a conceptual ordinance for your
consideration. However, additional review and analysis of the proposed ordinance is necessary to
insure internal consistency with other provisions of Volume II.

It is therefore, RECOMMENDED, that your Board defer consideration of our report back and the
proposed ordinance to on or before March 7,200O.

Alvin D. James ’
Planning Director

RECOMMENDED:

County Administrative Officer
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